
Hello all! 

It is Red Ribbon Week! Please take a look at all the fun

things we have going on this week! Friday is our Halloween

Party (and also our presentations for our Inventors Research

Project). Please make sure your student brings the items they

signed up for. 

There will be no homework this week. Just make sure you

practice your presentation and work on your Book Report. 

Have a lovely week,

Mrs. Erbstoesser

Happy Halloweek!
by MRS. ERBSTOESSER
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O C T O B E R  2 5 T H ,  2 0 2 1

T U E S D A Y

WEAR PJS! WE WILL HAVE A FUN SPIRIT
ASSEMBLY BEFORE LUNCH

M O N D A Y

WEAR RED, WHITE, AND BLUE

WEAR BEACHWEAR! SPIRIT ASSEMBLY IN THE
MORNING.

W E D N E S D A Y

T H U R S D A Y

CLASS HALLOWEEN PARTIES,
COSTUMES, AND INVENTORS

PRESENTATIONS.

WEAR CRAZY HAIR

F R I D A Y


